

## Engage, Educate & Empower Today's Students

To: Mt. Vernon School Board

From: Greg Rollo, Director of Technology

Date: November 5, 2019

Re: Technology Surplus Items

Mt. Vernon Technology Team has determined the following items have reached the end of it typical life cycle and is no longer needed for school purposes. All items have been removed from the classroom and/or school use. I am recommending the following technology equipment be declared surplus.

32 Cameras
133 Desktop Computers (keyboards, power cables and mice)
106 Desktop Monitors
12 Laser Printers
2184 Dell Chromebooks